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People such as Republican Senator David Brock Smith cannot have it both ways. 

 

When President Donald Trumps says to leave abortion up to the states to decide, he 

meant it. And the US Supreme Court somehow agreed in their Dobbs decision. 

 

So, by that rationale, we should leave the issue of vote-by-mail up to Oregon's voters 

and the state of Oregon to decide whether Oregon's vote-by-mail system remains 

intact. Oregon was the first state to institute vote-by-mail nationwide. Voter fraud is 

pretty much non-existent in Oregon. So, why not keep this system in place -- as it 

stands now? As an Oregon resident and citizen, I'm absolutely opposed to any 

means by politicians to dismantle what I personally consider to be a sacrosanct 

voting system. Vote-by-mail actually works as designed. Leave it alone, Republicans! 


